
TTWRDC(M), Maripeda is proud to announce that our student D. Laxman of MPCS-III year has 

secured an admission in MBA at CU, Hyderabad. 

Dharavat Laxman is exceptional at his academics and with strong determination and hardwork, he 

attempted Common Admission Test (CAT)-2021. And he secured got percentile of 35.23. 

Also, he has been shortlisted for IIM, Rohtak. 

He has been appreciated by our honourable Secretary sir, Dr. R. S. Praveen Kumar IPS and also by 

the Deputy Secretary ,Dr. Padmavathi madam. 

Also, the beloved principal of the college, Dr. K.Venkanna sir appreciated Laxman for the 

achievement and paving the path to all the student aspirants. 

 

 



    



 

 


